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 The meeting started at 5:15 p.m. on Monday, June 21, 2004, in the West Conference 
Room at the Town Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York.  The following were in 
attendance:  Patricia Connors, Matthew Minor, Ken Reid, and Marleen Cain, Clerk.   
 Copies of the census tables in the Plan were distributed along with new tables with 2000 
census information filled in.  Mr. Minor had looked through the new information prior to the 
meeting and it was determined that statistical differences are probably due to the manner of 
collecting the data.  The new numbers will be put in and the pages included as a part of these 
minutes.  On Table 6 the new occupation titles will be used.  For Table 7 the N.A. will be dated 
as of 2004.  All members of the committee are asked to review and research to see if further 
information can be found to update the information. 
 Chapter 6, Sections C-2, D, D-1, and D-2 were reviewed.  No changes were made.  
Section C, C-1 will be done next time, then D-3. 
 The next meeting will be at 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, July 15, 2004. 
  
Unfinished items: 

1. 2000 census information (various pages) 
2. Status of Iroquois Rock Mining Permit (page 2-16) 
3. Criteria and guidelines for requiring land dedication or money in lieu of land in new 

developments (number 13) 
4. Information regarding an architectural review board for commercial and industrial 

development (number 20) 
5. Town Historian will be asked to develop a register of historic structures and sites 
6. Town Board will be asked if they would like lighting and dark skies guidelines to be 

written 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Marleen M. Cain 


